
Civil Procedure Rule Committee: Annual
open meeting 14 May 2021

News story

Are you interested in observing the rule making process?

The open meeting of the Civil Procedure Rule Committee will take place on the
above date via Microsoft Teams.

Guests will be observers only and not be able to participate in the
Committee’s business or contribute to items in the agenda. However, there
will be an opportunity at the end of the meeting for guests to ask pre-
submitted questions to the Committee.

Attendance

Due to limitations with the conferencing software, space is limited and all
those that apply may not be invited, so we are asking potential guests to
complete a short applicaton form (ODT, 13.8KB) and return it by 4pm on Monday
12 April 2021 to the secretariat at the following email address:-

Email: CPRC@justice.gov.uk

Applications to attend close on 12 April 2021 at 4pm

Format of the meeting

The nature of the Committee’s work means that, at the time of this
announcement, we cannot confirm the topics that will be under discussion,
however, an agenda will be available for the meeting.
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